
2025 DIRC CALL FOR PAPERS

The Diana International Research Conference will be hosted by
The Aotearoa Centre for Enterprising Women at the University of
Auckland. We encourage papers that explore new research
ideas, adopt novel methodological approaches and contribute
to theory development to help advance the field

BABSON
COLLEGE
Diana International 
Research Conference

DIRC DEADLINES

Abstract Submission Deadline
December 1, 2024

Acceptance Notification
March 10, 2025

Full Paper in Consideration of Best Paper Award
April 30, 2025

Conference
July 1-4, 2025________________________

ABSTRACT GUIDELINES
A two-page, maximum 900-word abstract, to include:

Principal Topic, Method, and Results. References do not

count toward the 900 word limit. 

No names should be included

Abstracts will be double-blind reviewed. 

Authors will be notified via email by March 10, 2025

regarding reviewer decisions on their abstract.

The full and final paper for those who wish to be

considered for a Best Paper Award will be due April 30,

2025. 

Authors are limited to authoring/co-authoring no more

than two submissions. 

Please refrain from using all caps in your title

More information can be found on our website: babson.edu/DIRI 



BABSON COLLEGE
DIANA INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE 

(DIRC) 2003 - 2025

AOTEAROA CENTRE FOR ENTERPRISING WOMEN AT THE UNIVERSITY OF AUCKLAND

The Aotearoa Centre for Enterprising Women,
launched in 2022 by Dr. Christine Woods,
creates relevant, purposeful and impactful
research that focuses on enterprising
women, gender and entrepreneurship.
Through our research and education, we
seek to unlock the entrepreneurial potential
of women and develop the next generation of
entrepreneurship scholars.

Established in 2003 by five founding scholars, the Babson College
Diana International Research Conference is the premier international
research conference on women’s entrepreneurship, gathering a
collaborative network of researchers studying women’s
entrepreneurship from more than 60 countries. 

It has been cited as one of the “top 1% most important meeting
places” in the academic field of entrepreneurship studies.


